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Dear friends and family, 9/6/2020

It has been a while, so here is an
update from us again. The last weeks
have been really busy for us, so it is
high time to share everything that has
been going on. We hope you are safe
and healthy in this time of Covid-19.
We thank God that despite the virus
hindering us in some work, we still managed to do a lot of other things which we will share
in this newsletter.

YM First of all, maybe you noticed a logo on the top of the newsletter. We are
R very happy to present our logo that has been created for the organization.
As a ministry we want to make a change in this world, and we invite people
to be a part of this change. We wanted a logo that reflects this idea and
to show that our foundation is in the Bible. The logo will help us to make our
organization more visible to others and so we are delighted that we can now
use it.

Furthermore, our piggery project is still running. In the last newsletter we
shared that we brought a male pig to the project. We are still

confirming, but we think that our female pig is pregnant! We are really
excited that if the pregnancy goes well, soon we will have piglets so that the prOJec‘r can
expand, and we can start giving out piglets to the B w4
youth. As we still had some space on the land, we
decided to plant some banana trees and to take
care of the trees that were already there when
we purchased the land. We see that more and
more people are willing to be part of the
organization and help us out in practical ways
such as planting and weeding. We are very
grateful for that.

Besides the piggery project, we decided to start with a new project. A lot of Ugandan girls
are struggling to access sanitary pads for their period each month. This causes them to
drop out of school or to stay at home for those days.



Often girls end up choosing the wrong path in order to get those basic needs. Many girls
start having boyfriends that can provide them with some money to buy pads. This can lead
to early pregnancies and even diseases. We would like to hand out sanitary pads to these
vulnerable young ladies to prevent them from messing up because of these basic needs.

= Because of this, we started raising funds for
i this project so that we can hand out pads to
those ladies in the communities that need it
most. We created a GoFundMe page and the
first donations have been coming in. We trust
God for more funds so that we can reach more
¥ girls.

Lastly, we as the five founders have also been busy with outlining a constitution. We
believe that it is good to plan for the future and to write things down on paper so that
there won't be confusion. Several fimes a week we are having meetings to discuss about
certain aspects of the constitution. We are seeing that God shows us what to focus on and
what He calls us to do. There are so many needs in Uganda, but we realize that there are
certain tasks that God entrusts to us and we believe that the other things will be taken
care of by others. Thank you for standing by our side in everything that we do. We pray
for your safety and health in this time of Corona and wish you a good week.

Thanking:

-For God's protection in this time of Corona virus

-For Joel's brother who created a beautiful logo for the organisation
-For the first donations for our sanitary pads project

Praying:

-For funds so that once the pig gives birth, there will be enough money to feed the piglets
-For all public transport to open, so we don't have to foot those long distances every time
-For our new sanitary pads project so we will be able to hand out to these vulnerable girls

With kind regards,
The Recabites
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